
 
  
Applications for the autumn term 2024 are now open.  
  
Families with a child turning 3 years old between 1st April and 31st August 2024 can now 
make an application through the following link: Get 30 hours of childcare for 3 and 4 year 
olds: Apply | GOV.WALES 

  

https://www.gov.wales/get-30-hours-childcare-3-and-4-year-olds/apply
https://www.gov.wales/get-30-hours-childcare-3-and-4-year-olds/apply

